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THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS

 In PE we have been learning how 
to play netball, and practising our 
passing skills.
We have been creating print 
templates in art and design.
In numeracy we have learned about 
clockwise and anti clockwise.
Today we enjoyed our Beat the 
Street walk.

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
The Beat the Street walk.
Our research on energy 
sources. 
How to play netball.

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING
Clockwise and anti clockwise.
Creating our stamp templates.
Researching energy sources.

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - RESPECT
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